Hello Hope families, we want to give you a breakdown of how much we have
raised at PTA events over the past year:

£1,500 at the 2018 Summer Fete
£600 at the 2018 Christmas Fete
£200 at Quiz Night
£600 on tea towel sales
£330 at the school disco
£50 Easter colouring competition

We’re happy and proud to let you know we have given Hope:

These vital funds have gone towards weekly specialst music tuition and
subject specific equipment, resources and enrichment.

Did you know...

91% of schools nationwide have had their per pupil funding cut?
In Bexley, 99% of schools have suffered cuts, amounting to £30.0 million!

The money PTA raise is crucial in helping fill some of these funding gaps.
We need to continually raise money to fund enrichment activities
and resourses, all for the benefit of the children and school.

We thank you for your support and kindly ask you continue to back PTA
events so we can raise as much money as possible. THANK YOU!

You can also further support Hope by giving a termly voluntary
contribution through the . Please ask Jill or Sandra
in the School Office for the Gift of Hope information letter.

THANK YOU



